
 

 

Works Notice – Purchas Street, St Albans, road reconstruction 

The purpose of this notice is to bring you up to date with the Purchas Street road reconstruction 
project. 

What we are doing  
The section of Purchas Street between Geraldine Street and Manchester Street is due for road reconstruction. 

The  work  is  not  a  ‘like  for  like’  replacement  as  we  are  making  changes  to  the  streetscape,  hence,  consultation  was  
undertaken with residents.  We distributed a consultation pamphlet on 14 June 2012, and the closing period for feedback 
was 12 July 2012. We received fifteen responses. 

All  submissions  were  considered  by  the  design  engineers  and  submitters  have  been  advised  of  the  engineer’s  response. 

This project will be presented at the 5 September 2012 meeting of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board requesting that 
the project be approved for construction.  The report will be included on the Community Board agenda, which will be 
available on http:www.ccc.govt.nz/Council/Agendas/ three working days prior to the scheduled meeting. The plan to be 
presented to the Board is shown over the page.   

Should the community board has approve the plan, we can start work. We anticipate starting work on 10 September 
2012. 

Sourced from LINZ data, Crown Copyright reserved 
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Map 1: location of work 
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PURCHAS STREET 

This section of 
Purchas Street is 
scheduled for road 
reconstruction. 
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Ongoing work. 

Need more information? 

If you have any questions, or for any other information about this work, please contact Downer on 0800 400 310 from 
8.30am to 5.00pm Monday to Friday and we will be happy to help you.  You can also contact us by email at 
eqinfo@downer.co.nz 

If you are not the owner of this property, please pass this notice onto your landlord or property manager. 



 

 


